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May, 2013 
Dear Faithful Partners in Ministry, 
 
Timisoara Baptist Bible Institute 
As you read this letter I am in Romania with Rev. Fred Bennett 
and we are ministering to our Students as we study the Life 
and Call of the Twelve Apostles. Fred will also be speaking with 
a group of Pastors from the Arad County on Old Testament 
Jewish Studies and the Jewish Feast days. I will be teaching, 
meeting with staff, Professors, our contractor, participating in 
the TBBI Graduation services and the baby dedication service 
for Abigail Negrea the new baby of TBBI graduate Pastor 
Gigi and Luminita. It is wonderful to be back in Romania with 
the folks that loved Barbara so much. She had a strong desire to 
accompany me on this trip but the Lord chose to take her to an 
even better place.  

 
Missionary National Pastor Iurie Fedorcea. “Dear Brothers and Sisters 
in Christ, This has been a blessed year for me and my family. Two 
years ago I went to Ecaseninburg with a building team, in order to build 
a church, we finished it last winter. We also built a three level house 
to hold a youth ministry, children ministry, and poor people 
ministry. My wife is involved in the children ministry and I care for 
the youth and the poor. 
David, our oldest son attends 
a music school and he is 
learning to play the pen-pipe, 

and Marc the youngest son plays the flute. Please pray for a new 
ministry we began in Bujor village. It’s a place where many 
Orthodox people live. In the village where we live, we opened a 
cafeteria for invalids and poor people and children. We began by 
feeding thirty people three times per week. We have Bible study 
each time and 6 of them turned to the Lord. We pray for a 
sponsor so we may continue this ministry. We trust in the Lord’s 
power. Blessings, Iurie Fedorcea family, Moldova. 
 
TBBI Don Kyer Building Addition  
God bless all of you who faithfully pray for and support this ministry and the building project. Please continue 
to pray for this vital need!  Because you responded so graciously, the exterior of first floor is now complete. Praise 
His Name! Most of the money to complete the second floor is in because of the faithfulness of you, our partners, and 
the gift from a Christian Foundation. A special thank you to those who have been a so faithful to pray and give. 
 
Your Servant for Christ,  
Bill Fortner, Director   


